
Club Update – 8th April 2021 

Just a quick update on the Government’s staged easing of lockdown restrictions. 

Indoor sports facilities are permitted to re-open from Monday 12th April. Please refer to the LTA 

Roadmap summary - https://www.lta.org.uk/globalassets/news/2021/summary-grid---permitted-

tennis-activity.pdf  Unfortunately, the LTA is still awaiting clarification in some areas of usage. Please 

note the following information especially for Adult’s use of the indoor courts. 

Outdoor courts 

 Continues the same 

o Singles & Doubles permitted. 

o Rule of 6 persons. 

o Mini and junior coaching permitted (up to 15 per court) 

o Adult coaching permitted 

Indoor courts  

 Singles and doubles permitted for Adults from the same household/bubble. 

Singles/doubles play for adults from different households is still to be confirmed 

 Available for one to one coaching  

 Mini and junior coaching (up to 15 per court) 

 Singles & doubles permitted for disabled people. 

The indoor centre has been cleaned during the lockdown so as a reminder, please can you observe 

the following to ensure it is kept clean and tidy for everyone’s use: 

 CLEAN trainers to worn. 

 NO food to be consumed. 

 NO chewing gum. 

 Throw away tennis ball tube lids. 

 Remember to take home your belongings especially drink bottles. 

 Place any rubbish in the bins supplied. 

 DO NOT touch any switches. 

 DO NOT wedge the door open with the fire extinguisher or any other item 

 CLOSE the door firmly on leaving. 

Clubhouse 

 Communal area and kitchen still CLOSED. 

 Toilet facilities available. 

A further update will be given once the Government/LTA has confirmed the Adult Singles/Doubles 

play in the indoor centre.   

Thank you in advance for your co-operation, especially for observing the above rules. 

Tina 
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